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Village of Cold Spring 
Code Update Committee 

85 Main Street, Cold Spring, New York 10516 

Meeting 
12/13/17 

The Village of Cold Spring Code Update Committee held a meeting at the Cold Spring Village Hall, 85 Main Street 
on Wednesday, December 13, 2017 at 7:00pm. Present were Bonny Carmicino, Norah Hart, Paul Henderson, Anne 
Impellizzeri, and Trustee Marie Early.   Karen Doyle was absent. 

Call to Order:  
The meeting was called to order at 7:07pm.  M. Early requested timesheets from everyone. 

Approval of Minutes – Nov. 8 
P. Henderson made a motion to approve the amended Nov. 8 minutes.  The motion was seconded by A. Impellizzeri 
and approved unanimously.  
 
Review public meeting feedback:  
The Committee reviewed verbal comments received at the Nov. 28 public meeting, and also reviewed the two 
written comments received thus far.    

Work Plan for 2018: 
For the next meeting, each member will research the topics below to potentially find other communities which have 
addressed the topics in their Codes: 
Outdoor Lighting Standards – P. Henderson 
Evaluate Steep Slope Standards – B. Carmicino 
Evaluate Flooding Standards – N. Hart (include Chapter 52 of Village Code) 
Evaluate Adopting a Ridgeline Protection Overlay District – K. Doyle  A question was raised by the committee - 
should “Ridgeline” be changed to “Viewshed”? 
Green Building Standards – A. Impellizzeri 
 
 
Public Comments: 
There were no public comments. 
 
Adjournment: 
The next meeting will be on Wednesday, January 3.  B. Carmicino made a motion to adjourn at 8:42. The motion 
was seconded by N. Hart and approved unanimously. 
 
 

 Submitted by Thomas Califano 


